
 WE GIVE THANKS for all the FOOD PANTRY BLESSINGS! 
 
VOLUNTEERS  

 
The  only way the SFX Food Pantry was able to  
remain open and safely serve clients during the  
pandemic was due to the incredible dedication,  
flexibility, patience and sense of humor of our volunteers. 
 
  
Thanks to our volunteers        
who continue to pack 75 
weekly bags, sort & stock 
food and distribute to our  
clients rain or shine! 
 

FOOD DONORS 
HEARTFELT THANKS  to everyone who drops off food  
donations. The variety provides wonderful choices and 
helps meet the dietary needs of our clients. 
 

BOXES OF CEREAL: 5939 (since 3/20) 
Please keep them coming!   
 
NEEDS: Cans of fruit and vegetables, syrup, ketchup, size 
5&6 diapers and baby wipes.  
 
ST JOHN OF THE CROSS  
SINCERE THANKS for the continued partnership with SJC  
through generous food, monetary and special item donations.   
Parishioner Deb Krzyston donates colorful storage bins  
for the second year.  Clients love them! 
 
SCHOOL SUPPLY  DRIVE 
Thanks to all who donated school supplies  
and allowed us to serve 45+ kids. 

DONATION DROP OFF  

Mondays 9am-Noon  

south door of Rectory.  

DONATIONS CAN BE MADE 

VIA: 
 

(1) Parish Give Central  

(2) text PANTRY to 708-340-6630 

(3) Checks made payable to  

     SFX Food Pantry  

     Drop off or mail to the Rectory 

MONETARY DONORS 
We received over $180,000 since 3/20!  
The outpouring of financial support was beyond anything 
we could have hoped for and ensures that our Pantry is 
financially secure to provide long-term recovery from 
COVID-19 food insecurity.  

You pray for the hungry. 

Then you feed them.    

This is how prayer works.  

               Pope Francis 


